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PUBLIC NOTICE | State Aviation Board Meeting CANCELED 
 
The State Aviation Board scheduled for Thursday, April 7, 2022, starting at 10:00 AM is 
CANCELED due to scheduling issues. 
 
Notice will be issued for rescheduling this meeting as soon as possible. 

For State Aviation Board information, Agenda and Board Meeting Materials are 
available on the Oregon Department of Aviation website, 
www.oregon.gov/aviation/AVB/Pages/AVB.aspx. Public comment may be submitted via 
email mail.aviation@ODAV.oregon.gov.  
 
The State Aviation Board is a seven member body appointed by the Governor and 
confirmed by the Oregon State Senate. Members serve four-year terms with a two-term 
limit. The State Aviation Board is charged with providing policy guidance and oversight 
to the Oregon Department of Aviation. 
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